
 
 
 
 
 

7
th
 November 2018 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Your child will be tasting fruit on Monday 
to support our current curriculum. 
 

If your child has any allergies, please 
inform us before Monday morning, 
otherwise we will presume they have 
none.   
 
 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Forsythe 
 


